Experimentals talk to FAA

Q & A: The operating limitations on my homebuilt require me to notify air traffic control that I'm flying an experimental aircraft when operating into or out of airports with an operational control tower. What is the proper way to inform ATC that my aircraft is experimental?

Answer: If you look in the AIM (Aeronautical Information Manual) Chapter 4, Part 4-2-7, you will see that the proper phraseology and procedure to use when making initial contact with ATC is to state the aircraft type, model, or manufacturer's name, followed by the digits/letters of the registration number. When the aircraft manufacturer's name or model is stated, the prefix "N" is dropped. For example, for a Breezy with N613R registration you would state "Breezy Six-One-Three-Romeo experimental," then omit "experimental" after initial contact.

